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Summer Newsletter 2022 

I was chatting with a mum (can you guess if it was you?) who 

commented ‘where has this year gone’ and I had the sudden 

realisation that Summer is just around the corner! As with all schools, 

there have been great successes and challenges, but this term has 

given the promise of a return to normality! (Hopefully not my famous 

last words). For our Year Two, this is a particularly fond farewell, as 

these are the children who started with me, and who have shown 

great resilience and attitude throughout such an unprecedented 

three years!  I wish everyone of them success for the future and fun 

times ahead!  

 

Summer School! 

 

Please don’t panic at the thought of Summer school (or for some of 

you, please don’t feel sad at the thought of no summer school!). 

We know that for many of our children, the break from the summer 

provides a great opportunity to rest and reconnect and for others, it 

can leave a yearning for study ;)  

The teachers will not be posting on tapestry over the Summer – I 

have insisted they all have a well-deserved break, but I have been 

informed that the Oaks National Academy, will continue to post 

online learning over the summer break, for those who feel that your 

child would enjoy the routine or would benefit from a little extra 

input, or have a look at the games on our website https://

www.oakscelearningfederation.co.uk/year-2-curriculum-

resources/ .  

Also, I have previously posted, a fab app called White rose 1 minute 

app. (Equally, for those of you who are planning to spend six weeks 

at the beach – this sounds like a good plan as well!) 

 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/1-minute-maths 
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INSET Days 

Our planned inset days for next year are currently on our website under our 

parent section https://www.oakscelearningfederation.co.uk/school-holidays/ 

The teaching team will be starting off the year with refreshing our knowledge of 

safeguarding and reviewing our teaching of phonics – as well as greeting any 

new members to the Federation team. This means that your child will return to 

Year One or Year Two on Monday 5th September, ready for the run up to 

Christmas (yes…I did write that !).  

 

It is also a fond farewell to Mrs Davis, who is retiring after 28 years of service at 

Netley Marsh. The children celebrated with gifts and applause on Monday in 

recognition of time spent at our school. Mrs Davis has lots of travelling plans and 

we wish her well.  

Mrs Walton is also moving onto greater things, she is joining Mrs Turner at North 

Baddersley Junior School and taking on the challenges of working in a much 

larger school setting! We know she will be brilliant and continue to make a 

positive impact in her new school. Mrs Williams, who currently works at 

Copythorne, will be joining the Netley Marsh team from September!  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 Mr M Bowen     

Executive Headteacher 
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Message from The Governors 

As we reach the end of another school year the 

governors would like to thank all staff, parents and 

carers for their hard work and commitment in 

supporting the learning and development of our 

children as we begin to return to “normal” 

 

It has been encouraging to see the three schools 

having the chance to compete in their united  Sports Day event.  The 

Summer Fairs too have provided an opportunity for school and community 

to come together and have fun as well as raise funds. 

 

To our Year 2 leavers we wish every success and enjoyment as they move 

to their new schools in September.  May they continue to appreciate and 

uphold the values of Love, Respect and Compassion they have 

experienced and shared in their infant schools. 

 

May all staff, families and carers have a happy and relaxing summer 

break.  

Library Books 

Thank you for all the library books that have been 

returned to school, however there are still a few 

missing.  Please can we ask you to have a good look 

over the summer for any books that may be lurking 

behind cupboards or under beds! 

Tapestry 

We have produced pdf documents of the Tapestry Learning 

Journals for all year 2 children.  Please make sure that you 

download these from the link you have been sent / within 

your Tapestry account as soon as possible.  Year R and 1 

continue until they leave Netley Marsh. 



            
 

 

Netley Marsh CE Infant School  

Newsletter 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 20th July Last day of school for pupils 

Wednesday 20th July 3.15pm FNMSA Ice-cream and book sale 

Thursday 21st July Inset Day—School closed to pupils 

Friday 22nd July Hampshire School Bank Holiday—No school 

Thursday 1st September Inset Day—School closed to pupils 

Friday 2nd September Inset Day—School closed to pupils 

Monday 5th September First day of new school year for Y1 and Y2 

w/c 5th September Home Visits for new new YR children 

(Please check your Parentmail for individual time) 

w/c 12th September Staggered start for new YR children 

(Please check your Parentmail for individual time) 

INSET Days for next year:  

Thursday 1st September, Friday 2nd September, Friday 21st October 

Friday 10th February, Monday 26th June 

For full details of term dates and holidays for 2022-23,  

please click here to view the calendar on our website. 

https://www.oakscelearningfederation.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/school-year-2022-2023.pdf

